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To: Dan Tripp, Chairman, Committee on Finance 
  
From: John Hansley, Deputy County Administrator 
  
Department: General Services 
  

  
Item Title: Violins of Hope – Community Partner Sponsorship  

  
 

Action Taken by Committee 
previously: 
 

On October 5, 2021, the Committee of the Whole asked the Finance Committee to 
explore available funding to support a possible sponsorship of the Violins of Hope 
South Carolina Tour in the range of $30,000 to $100,000.   

  
Motion Requested Today:    

 
  
Staff Recommendation: Funds are available in the Local Accommodations Tax account to support a 

community-based sponsorship in the amount of $30,000 to $100,000.  
  
 
Impact of Action: Uses local accommodations tax funds to sponsor a state-wide tourism 

related project in the Greenville area. 
  
Funding Amount/Source: Local Accommodations Tax Special Revenue Account  
  
Requested by: Committee of the Whole 
  
Staff Representative: John Hansley 
Outside Representative: Sharon Tchonev, Ellen Thompson, Christopher Revells 

  
List of Attachments: 

 Violins of Hope Request 

 
10/20/2021                                  (JFH)  N/A 
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 Approved by the County Administrator 
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